Dear, Sir 

I am one of the students at Woodhead Primary. You may remember Mrs McCleneghen, she spoke to you at the weekend. We are talking to you because we need our garden fixed. Pieces of wood are collapsing on some of our plants , greenhouse is wrecked and the water butt is broken .We are not able to plant edible plants because in the summer there is no one to look after the garden plants and  food there for they die. We would be pleased if the head gardener could come teach us and tell us what we are doing wrong. we also would like you to tell us how we could look after it in Spring ,Summer ,Autumn and Winter.We would like an edible garden to cook food, we would also like a sensory and a wild garden. This helps us develop our skills in science and health and wellbeing. Thank you
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